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Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Here I am!’ he answered.” - Genesis 22:11

It is easy to say, “Here I am, Lord,” when we are kneeling in church. 
But how easy is it to say “Here I am, Lord,” when a neighbor needs 
our help, when we are invited to join a parish ministry, or when we are 
asked to provide financial support? Often times we are called when it’s 
not convenient for us. Discipleship is not always easy, most of the time 
it will make us uncomfortable and vulnerable.

 TF75: Prayer, Fasting and Almsgiving 
Lenten Retreat - Part 2
Last week we realized that, just as our bodies 
immune systems are locked into a daily physical 
battle to keep us well, so too are our Spiritual Lives 
caught up in a daily struggle to keep us well. This 

week we look at how fasting provides an essential balance to our 
propensity to ‘overconsume’ the things of this world. As today’s 
segment comes to a close we’ll even take some time to put 
together a concrete fasting plan that can carry us through Lent.
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf75-prayer-fasting-and-
almsgiving-lenten-retreat-part-2

The “MY GEN” DIOCESAN  YOUTH RALLY 

Invites all students in grades 9-12 for a weekend of 
adventure exploring the theme “Where Do I Fit?”   Come 
join us March 17-18 at O’Neill High School in Regina for a 
powerful and fun-filled weekend of music, games, sports, art, 
dance, prayer and opportunities for service. To register or 
find more info, check out www.mygenrally.ca.  Please consider 
joining us! We would love to have you join us!!

Young Adult and “Young at Heart” Adults are needed to serve 
as leaders at the “My Gen” Diocesan Youth Rally
Many gifts are needed! The rally will be held on March 17-
18 at O’Neill High School in Regina. If you want to spend a 
dynamic, high energy and inspiring weekend with the young 
church, please contact Michelle Braden or Braden Kuntz 
before February 28th  at 306-352-1651 or at 
ymo@archregina.sk.ca

The Archdiocese of Regina is asking Saskatchewan Artists 
for help raising funds for the education of priests  
The full cost of a seminary education is frequently beyond the 
reach of men who are discerning a call to the priesthood. Your 
support will ensure that our seminarians receive adequate 
tuition assistance, so that money is never an obstacle between 
a man and this sacred vocation. To start the fundraising we are 
hosting an On-line Art Auction March 1. We are asking 
Canadian artists for donations of original art that will be
promoted and auctioned on-line beginning March 1. There is 
something more personal about being able to give artwork 
rather than a monetary donation - you will be  giving something 
of yourself - something you have created that will benefit us 
all.  Tax receipts for the value of the artwork will be available. 
CONTACT: lburkhart@archregina.sk.ca

LENTEN RESOURCES
Are you looking for something special to help you on your    
Lenten journey this year?  We have a number of books and 
dvd’s for you and your family to journey with through this Lenten 
season. Please feel free to stop by or call Sr. Rufina Dubao 
at 306-352-1651 ext. 238. You can also book your resources 
online at www.archregina.sk.ca

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families 

to address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a 
friendly face and comforting presence, to talk about 
people’s fears and concerns, to bring Communion, 

and to contact a priest for anointing of the sick. 
Pasqua Hospital

Chaplain
Bonnie Thiele-Hunt

306-519-1380

Wascana 
Rehabilitation 

Centre
Chaplain

Karen Ziegler
306-530-6511

General 
Hospital
Chaplain

Jerry Fitzgerald

306-519-1405

CHRISM MASS
The Chrism Mass will be held on 

Monday, March 19, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.
 at Holy Rosary Cathedral. 

A reception will follow the Mass. 
All are welcome to participate 

in this special Mass!
~The Chrism Mass will be Live Streamed~

Archdiocesan Property For Sale
The former Blue Mantle Property located at 1925-7th 
Ave and 1301 Hamilton St, Regina is being offered 
for sale by the Archdiocese. Offers to Purchase this 
property or Tenders must be received on or before 
3:00 pm March 15th, 2018. Tender packages are 
available at the Archdiocese Office, at the Blue 
Mantle property and on the Archdiocese Website. For 
further information please contact Garry 
Oledzki. 306-585-1816. oledzki@sasktel.net 
goledzki@archregina.sk.ca Thank you. 
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38th annual Nash Memorial Lecture
Attached and Indifferent: Technological living on a lonely planet
Dr. Gregory Kennedy, SJ. Poet and author of An Ontology of Trash: 
the disposable and its problematic nature
Wednesday, February 28, 2018 
7:30 pm
Campion College Riffel Auditorium
Admission is free and open to everyone
Greg Kennedy, SJ is a Jesuit priest both amused and bemused by 
our complex relationships with our tools and systems. He looks for 
points of light and humour in the often grave and absurd workaday 
stuff of modern life.
As spiritual director at Ignatius Jesuit Centre in Guelph, Greg 
explores the confluence of spirituality, ecology and creativity. Trees, 
music and good conversation enliven him most, especially when 
they all go together.
http://campioncollege.ca/academics/nash-memorial-lecture-series

CAMP LEMIEUX AGM 
We are busy preparing for our 2018 camper season! Any support 
in promoting our Camp Lemieux AGM coming up on Sat March 3 
at Christ the Redeemer Church in Swift Current from 2-4 pm would 
be greatly appreciated. We are in a time of transition/decision-mak-
ing and need the presence & voice of ALL with a heart for Camp 
Lemieux. Calling ALL those with a heart for Camp Lemieux - all 
alumni, parents of campers, Knights of Columbus Councils, Catholic 
Women’s Leagues, Parish & Deanery leaders - we need your 
PRESENCE and your VOICE. We have important discussions & 
decisions to make around the camp we love as we continue to “Love 
the Lord your God”! 

Dine by Design
Dine by Design to support the Cuernavaca 
Project.  Come see what our creative table decorators have in store 
for you this year.  Dinner prepared by Fireside Bistro.  Sunday, 
March 4.  Holy Child Parish 2636 - 7th Ave E.  Table viewing 5 pm; 
Supper 6 pm.  Silent Auction.  Tickets $40.  Contact Leo
306-352-1055 or Sharon 306-522-8794

KAIROS Blanket Exercise
St. Cecilia Catholic Church, 5020 - 7th Ave. Regina. Choose 1 of 2 
Sunday dates for interactive experience to learn about the history of 
First Nations and non-First Nations people in Canada. Dates: March 
4 (2 pm – Youth, Grades 7 to 12), or March 11 (2 pm - Adults).  
Summary video at www.kairosblanketexercise.org.  Full details on 
poster or at www.stcecregina.com.  Questions or to sign-up: Email 
blanket@stcecregina.com

FRIARS’ BRIAR
From March 4 to 9, Regina will be the site for the annual Friars’ 
Briar. This curling competition is held each spring during the national 
men’s bonspiel. 2017 marks the 40th year of the Friars’ Briar. It 
welcomes clergy and spouses, and faith-based workers, from many 
denominations. Participants come from across Canada to enjoy 
some friendly competition and fellowship. Register a team, or register 
individually and a team will be assigned. More information and     
registration forms can be found on line at https://friarsbriar.ca. From 
the website: “The association aims to promote fine fellowship and 
good curling on a national basis among clergy and other associates.” 
See you in Regina, March 4-9.

Calling all St. Catherine School Alumni:
St. Catherine Community School is scheduling an event for May 16th, 2018 
to celebrate our 50th anniversary. We are also looking invite former staff and 
students. In addition, we are hoping for any stories and/or pictures that you 
can contribute. Kindly contact us at 306-791-7325 or p.tourigny@rcsd.ca if 
you have pictures and/or you are able to attend this event. It will most likely 
take place at the end of the school day and into the early evening. There will 
more details to follow soon!

St. Vincent de Paul Parish Mission: Catholicism Matters!
Catholic speaker, blogger, apologist, and Saskatchewan local, Matt 
Nelson will be leading the 2018 St. Vincent de Paul Parish Mission.  Events 
will be at the church, 314 3rd St. Weyburn, 7:30-8:30pm on Sat March 10 
and 1:30-2:30pm on Sun March 11.  Matt will be speaking on how we can 
evangelize people who “couldn’t care less” about religion using the truth and 
love of Catholicism.  Refreshments and socializing to follow.  Everyone is 
invited!  For more info on Matt see 
www.reasonablecatholic.com .      

CAMP MONAHAN
- Come work at Camp Monahan this summer! All summer staff positions are 
now posted. Visit www.campmonahan.ca
- Notice of AGM: Annual General Meeting for Camp Monahan Associaton will 
be March 21, 2018, 6:30 p.m. at Archdiocese of Regina, 445 Broad St. N. 
Info: 306-522-1047

Rachel’s Vineyard Ministry of Saskatchewan 2018 Spring Retreat  
Are you hurting because of an abortion? Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place 
to renew, rebuild and redeem hearts broken by abortion. Weekend retreats 
offer you a supportive, confidential and non-judgmental environment where 
women and men can express, release and reconcile painful post-abortive 
emotions to begin the process of restoration, renewal and healing. Our next 
retreat in Saskatchewan will be held on April 6-8, 2018. To register, please 
contact Elaine at 1-306-480-8911 or email: r.vineyardsk@sasktel.net

Retrouvaille
Stress in Your Marriage?  Retrouvaille is a program for married couples that 
feel bored, disillusioned, frustrated, or angry in their marriage.  Some 
experience coldness.  Others experience conflict in their relationship.  Most 
don’t know how to change the situation or even communicate with their 
spouse about it.  Retrouvaille can help. For confidential information about 
or to register for the April 27-29, 2018 weekend in Saskatoon, call Ben and 
Joanne at (306) 652-7155 or email:  retrouvaille@sasktel.net  

Latin Mass at St. Mary’s Parish, Regina
A Latin Mass is held at St. Mary’s Parish, 2026 Winnipeg St. every 
second and fourth Sunday at 8:00 a.m. All are welcome!

Contemplative Listening
A Formation Program for the Ministry of Spiritual Direction,
Facilitated by Archdiocese of Regina Spiritual Directors Group. This two-year 
program, August 2018 to June 2020, is limited to twelve persons who will 
meet once a month for ten months each year.  It will include some retreats. 
For more information and an application form visit: https://archregina.sk.ca/
spiritual-direction Or contact Karen at 306-789-0238 - email: k.ziegler@sask-
tel.net  or Marlene 306-999-2102 - email: emilyjaxson@accesscomm.ca
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Catholic Education, as it exists today, is being challenged
A court ruling says that the provincial government cannot fund students in 
our schools without baptism certificates from a Catholic Church. 
We are fighting this, and need your help.
Please:
1.Pray for Catholic Education
2.Read more at www.catholicedspirit.ca
3.Consider donating to our Catholic Education Matters fundraiser by one 
of the following methods:
    a. online at the web address www.catholicedspirit.ca
    b. cash or cheque at any of our Catholic schools or at the Catholic
         Education Centre 2160 Cameron Street; 
    c.  Please make out cheques to : Regina Catholic Schools
We want to keep all students who want a faith-filled education in our 
schools. 
God bless,
The Regina Catholic School board of Trustees  www.rcsd.ca 


